Norwegian-Russian Business Meetings in Kaliningrad, 19-21 March 2007
Norwegian-Russian Chamber of Commerce and Innovation Norway invite you to join the Norwegian business delegation to Kaliningrad, Russia, on 19-21 March 2007. This trip will give you a possibility to get acquainted with one of the most interesting regions in the Russian Federation, as well as establish direct contacts with local companies during individual meetings. It is up to you to specify what kind of companies you want to meet, please see enclosed registration form.
Please take time to study the enclosed program. If you wish to participate, please fill in the enclosed registration form and company profile and send it back to Norwegian-Russian Chamber of Commerce at registrations@nrcc.no as soon as possible and not later than 20th of February 2007. This is necessary in order to prepare your individual meeting program according to your wishes. There is a limited number of rooms reserved for the delegation in “Hotel Moscow” in Kaliningrad, which will be distributed according to “first come, first served” principle. That’s why, if you wish us to take care of your accommodation, it is important that you send us your confirmation as soon as possible. 
Already several companies have confirmed their participation in the event, and H.E.Norway’s Ambassador to the Russian Federation Oyvind Norsletten will join the Norwegian businesses on this trip. 
Please take contact with the NRCC Moscow or NRCC Oslo.
